
                                                                                                                         

 

     

  
 

District D Cabinet Meeting 
Saturday January 29, 2022    
 
           
                    
 

How exciting to finally meet in person for our quarterly meeting, after 2 years of zoom.  The NLF team 

met at the Sea-Tac area on December 11th.   

The (LHSU) Lions Health Screening Unit has been in storage due to weather, but should be coming 

out soon.  We have two drivers, Skip Laney and Todd Malo.  

We are happy to share that Lake Chelan member Craig Boothe has stepped up to be on our 

committee, representing District D, approving the following programs: 

a. Hearing Aid Program 

b. Patient Care Grants  

c. Project Support Grants 

Keep an eye on the Border Crossing, as we will be sending in articles of the great work the NLF has 

contributed to in MD-19.   

Please check out our website, www.nlfoundation.org  should you have any questions.  Or call me, I’ll 

be glad to come visit. 

 

 

Respectively submitted, 

PDG / NLF Trustee Shelley Costello 

 

http://www.nlfoundation.org/

